ST. MARY'S **LAKE CITY**

Monday, November 21 7:00 AM - 8:00 PM ADORATION 9:00 AM - NO MASS



Tuesday, November 22 9:00 AM - Diane Mazure +

Wednesday, November 23

6:30 PM - Mass at St. Joseph's, Theilman

Thursday, November 24 THANKSGIVING DAY 9:00 AM - Robert Reutzel +

Friday, November 25

9:00 AM - Harold Berg +

10:00 AM - NO MASS @ NURSING HOME

Saturday, November 19

5:00 PM - Simon Mehrkens +

Sunday, November 20 10:00 AM Parishioners of St. Mary's and St. Patrick's

November 26 & 27

5:00 PM Valerie Cunningham 10:00 AM Clare Freid



December 3 & 4

5:00 PM Ann Schreck 10:00 AM Volunteers

November 26 & 27

5:00 PM Volunteers

10:00 AM Louise Freid, Roman Stolz Servers



December 3 & 4 5:00 PM Volunteers

YOUR WILL!

10:00 AM Lacey & Levi Harvey

PARISH SUPPORT November 13, 2022

ADULT CHURCH SUPPORT	\$3,977.00
OFFERTORY	391.85
FAITH FORMATION	35.00
VIGIL CANDLES	37.26
MASS STIPENDS	60.00
BABY BOTTLE	40.40
MEMORIAL-BERNIE GOIHL	90.00
FIDELITY	400.00
BUILDING MAINTENANCE	15.00

NOVEMBER DIRECT DEPOSIT \$3,479.00 **CHURCH SUPPORT (41 Families)**

NOVEMBER DIRECT DEPOSIT FOR BLDG. MAINTENANCE (11 Families) \$634.00 IF POSSIBLE REMEMBER ST. MARY'S IN

PASTOR'S MESSAGE

"The LORD is my shepherd; there is nothing I lack. In green pastures he makes me lie down;

to still waters he leads me; he restores my soul. He guides me along right paths for the sake of his name. Even though I walk through the valley of the shadow of death, I will fear no evil, for you are with me; your rod and your staff comfort me." Ps 23:1-4

One of the tactics of the devil is to try to discourage us by convincing us that we are alone. There is a lot of loneliness in our world today. Many people are isolated and disconnected from God and other people.

God's message to us in scripture is that He is always with us and He always loves us no matter what happens. All the people in our life could abandon us or be taken from us, but God will never leave us. We may walk away from Him but He will never stop loving us and reaching out to us, calling us to return to Him. It is a great comfort to know that God is always with us. He is always accessible to us. All we have to do is cry out to Him and seek Him.

God bless, Fr. Fasnacht



THANKSGIVING SERVICE

Wednesday, November 23rd at St. Joseph's, Theilman 6:30 PM.

Thanksgiving day Mass is 9:00 AM @ Marv's.

THE HOLY FATHER'S INTENTION FOR **NOVEMBER 2022** For Children Who Suffer

We pray for children who are suffering, especially those who are homeless, orphans, and victims of war; may they be guaranteed access to education and the opportunity to experience family affection.

Remember to thank all of the sponsors who make our bulletin possible. They appreciate your business and we appreciate their support.

34TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME



EUCHARISTIC ADORATION....Come join in Eucharistic Adoration at St. Mary's Parish. Hours are 7AM-8PM every Monday. Parishioners participating are Tom Kujawa, Carol Kogel, Dick and Lisa Eckhoft, Jim and Dorothy Arendt, Ben and Lola Threin-

en, Janet Thompson, Linda Harvey, David and Patti Kiefer, Patti Lewison, Ruth Schneider, Larry Foster, Ann Bolin, Peter and Jodi Hogan, Doug Mahal, Anne Beckman, Jeanette Blethen, LaVada Reckmann, Bill Ogle, and Sue McElmury.

We have an opening from 8AM - 9AM every Monday. Also, need a sub for Monday, November 21 & 28 from 5 - 6 PM. Please call the office @ 651–345-4134 if you are interested or would be willing to be a substitute. Come and spend an hour with Jesus in prayer. Thank you!

PANCAKE BREAKFAST AT ST. PATRICK'S....



Sunday, December 4th from 9AM to 11 AM. All you can eat pancakes, sausage, eggs & beverages. Free will offeringproceeds going to St. Joseph Cemetery.

My dear faithful of the Diocese of Winona-Rochester, I am so grateful for the way that you have welcomed me to Southern Minnesota! I am overjoyed at being your Bishop and I look forward to seeing more of this beautiful Diocese as I continue to travel from parish to parish! I am writing to you to let you know that a decision has been made to build a new Pastoral Center for the Diocese in Rochester. This was made possible thanks to a very generous benefactor who will pay for the entirety of the new building. I am extremely grateful for this gift. I pray that the new pastoral center in Rochester will allow me and my staff to be even more available to the faithful of the Diocese of Winona-Rochester. Over 65% of the diocesan population lives in the area between Rochester and Mankato and I very much want to be near my people. In 2018, St. John the Evangelist Parish in Rochester was elevated to the status of a Co-Cathedral which also changed the name of the Diocese to Winona-Rochester. Winona will still be the home of our principal Cathedral of the Sacred Heart, the minor Basilica of St. Stanislaus Kostka, the Immaculate Heart of Mary Seminary and St. Mary's University. It has become apparent that the diocese would be better served by relocating the Pastoral Center to the City of Rochester. Even though construction has not yet taken place, I do hope the work will be completed by May, 2024 I thank you all for your faithfulness and I look forward to seeing you in the near future. Please continue to pray for me as I remain Sincerely in Christ, Bishop Robert Barron

NOVEMBER 20, 2022



November 20 - 9th Grade Class at 11:15 AM.

No Faith Formation Classes on Wednesday, November 23rd.



We need your help. We are trying to update our records and a lot of your contact information is no longer valid. At the end of each pew and at each en-

trance is a form that we would like everyone to fill out, even if your information hasn't changed, we just want to make sure our records are correct. You can fill them out and return them to the office or drop them off in the baskets in the gathering space. Thank you and we appreciate your help with this.



St. Mary's Christmas Bazaar is HDISTMAS Saturday, December 3rd, 8 AM 5 to Noon.

> **VENDORS** are welcome, please call the office to reserve a table.

We are asking for the parish to bring items for the silent auction, bucket raffle, & gently used Christmas décor. These items can be brought to the office during working hours.

There will also be a cookie walk, bake sale, cookie decorating kits, silent auction, Bucket raffle & Mission Sewing Quilts for sale.

WHEN BRINGING IN BAKE SALE GOODIES PLEASE PRICE THEM.

WER'E IN NEED OF BASKETS AGAIN. BRING THEM INTO THE OFFICE AT ANY TIME.

WERE LOOKING FOR CHRISTMAS MUGS FOR A PROJECT FOR THE BAZAAR. DROP THEM OFF IN THE OFFICE.



The Living Faith pocket book which comes every two months are purchased by St. Mary's Knight's of Columbus. You'll find them on the table near the fireside room.



You all have either already been signed up for or recently signed up to be ushers & greeters. If you wish to no longer do either please let Rachel know. Starting in January we will be

scheduling Ushers & Greeters again through our Ministry Scheduler. You will get an email in December to put in any dates you are not available. For the months of November & December if you are available & would like to usher or greet feel free to do so.